
Brightwalton Parish Council Clerk – Sarah Youldon 
Email: brightwaltonpc@btinternet.com 07811 322994 

To: All Members of Brightwalton Parish Council 
You are required attend the Ordinary meeting of  

Brightwalton Parish Council on Monday 9th November 2020  
at 8.00 pm via Video Conference.  

Parishioners are still welcome to attend – please contact the Clerk for joining 
instructions. The following business will be transacted: 

 
1. Apologies & Declaration of Interests 
2. Minutes of the September Meeting 

 
Matters Arising / Outstanding: 

3. Brightwalton Village Christmas Tree – Agree arrangements 

4. PCC / ASPIRE Update (MK & SO) 

5. Village Hall Committee – Overview of October meeting & financial forecasts 

6. Laura Farris MP for Newbury – Introduction & update 

7. WBC Update – Clive Hooker 

8. Playing Field Diocese of Oxford lease renewal  – solicitors notes, vote & sign 

9. Update following Working Party  

- Further playground works? 

- Further works required elsewhere? 

10. Brightwalton School – Parking  

11. Notification from SSEN of high voltage network improvement works  

12. Village Memorial for John Hall-Craggs – update from SO 

13. Brickleton News Articles 

 

14. Planning – 
20/02395/HOUSE The Paddock – One and a half storey extension and addition of 
dormers to existing dwelling. Agree response   
To state for the record the status of: 
 20/00315/FUL Brentani – Construction of stables and associated storage. PC 
responded with No Objections. WBC granted.  
 

15. Finance 
- Balance, Invoices and Receipts since the September meeting 
- Agree new signatories 
- Cheques to be signed  

 
16. Agree 2021 Meeting Dates 
17. Any Other Business 

 
 
 

Signed: S Youldon, Parish Council Clerk – 2nd November 2020 

mailto:brightwaltonpc@btinternet.com

